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  Sisters and Brothers:

Both the Assembly and Senate passed the ORP bill at the end of the
legislative session.  It will probably reach the Governor's desk in the
next few days.  

To show the Governor the depth of our support for the bill, we just put
a letter to him on our website.  We need as many UUPers as possible to
send the letter in the next few weeks.

How to send:

1.  Go to the UUP website http://www.uupinfo.org  and look on the right side
of the page under "Call to Action."  Click on the blue link to the
pension equity (ORP) letter.

2.  Once you see the letter, click on "Send Faxes"  (top right).

3. Then click on "Look up Representatives" (the letter automatically
goes to the Governor).

4.  Enter your personal info and then click on "Send Faxes" at the
bottom of the page.

   In solidarity,

     Bill Scheuerman
UUP Statewide President


